
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th January 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

Assessment Point 1: 5th FEBRUARY – 9th FEBRUARY (Year 12)  

  

From Monday 5th February, all students in Year 12 will be following a bespoke timetable for their Assessment 

Point 1 Exams. There will be no lessons during this fortnight and students are only expected on site when 

they have exams but they must arrive on time for registration to their exam sessions, as listed below. These 

are designed to be as close to the real exam season as possible and these papers will be storied securely 

should they be needed as evidence of prior performance in exam conditions.  

  

Timings of the day:  

 

8.35am: Registration and line up for Morning Session   

 

1pm: Registration and line up for Afternoon Session  

  

These assessments will be used to assess whether your child is making expected progress in line with their 

targets and are an important opportunity to show what they have learned in their subject areas. Please do 

support your child with organising their revision to give them the greatest chance of success in these 

assessments. All subjects have provided revision materials to support with these assessments and these 

should be used at home and in prep to ensure students are fully prepared.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

  

Ms E Connolly  

Deputy Headteacher – Quality of Education 

 


